
 
BOIS BLANC PINES SCHOOL DISTRICT 

SPECIAL WORKSHOP MEETING for 2022-23 Student Handbook 
August 4, 2022 

 
Workshop meeting was called to order by President, Suzette Cooley-Sanborn at 9 a.m.  Members in attendance 
were Gekle, Hasbrouck and Riker.  Gilligan absent.  Our Administrator, Tom McKee attended via Zoom.  There 
was no other public representation.   
 
Tom McKee led us through the comparison of a recommended handbook versus our prior handbook and made 
updates via google doc.   
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 11:30 a.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Cindy Riker, Secretary/Treasurer 
Bois Blanc Pines School Board 
 


